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92 Albert St

NW1 7NE

NW1 7NE

NW1 7NE

16/09/2017  13:35:082017/3674/P OBJ Justin Dennis This creates a precedent for siting antennas where policy would prohibit them namely near 

a school.  I object to Camden using its residential buildings for commercial gain especially 

as the nature of Camden's vested interest (the annual income from said use)in the success 

of this application brings into question the impartiality of the planning application process

5A Princess Road

NW1 8JN

NW1 8JN

NW1 8JN

17/09/2017  20:59:322017/3674/P OBJ Mr J Higgins I object to this application. It is a danger to local people's health especially children at the 

nearby school. We don't need more antennas around here. This is a Camden Council 

property and should not have been considered in the first place given the government 

sponsored 'Stewart Report' which states that this type of equipment should not be placed 

near schools, near the homes of children or other vulnerable people.

5a Princess Road

NW1 8JN

17/09/2017  20:50:262017/3674/P OBJ Ms P Tarrant I object strongly to this planning application. It is a totally unsuitable site for antennas 

especially in line with the Stewart Report ie it is close to a school, homes of children and 

vulnerable people. It is in a densely populated area. The antennae are actually unnecessary 

- there is good coverage in this area already. The constant radiation that these antennae 

emit are potentially very harmful, there should be no chance that people, and especially 

children, be put at risk to their health.

60 Evershot Road

London

N4 3BB

15/09/2017  13:01:482017/3674/P OBJ Rob Gill I wish to object to this proposal on the basis locating this type of equipment is inappropriate 

near a school. The proposed site is too close to North Bridge House school (for children 

aged 7-13) accordingly.

15c Gloucester 

Avenue

Camden

London

NW1 7AU

17/09/2017  19:06:422017/3674/P OBJ Carole MacLeod I am writing to raise my objection about the proposal to erect telecoms antennae on 

Parkside Court on Gloucester Avenue NW1. 

I wish to state quite emphatically that I am not in favour of this project mostly as I live in the 

block two doors down from the installation and am concerned about the health risks the 

antennae could pose to my family and also to the general neighbourhood. 

There is a primary school located virtually next door to Parkside Court and I am not 

convinced that there would not be harmful effects from the antennae. 

We already have a huge problem with air pollution at the Gloucester Avenue / Parkway 

junction and would not like to have any additional potential health risks to contend with. 

With the Camden area also to be blighted soon by the construction work linked to HS2 

works it seems unfair that there is further encroachment on local residents quality of life. 

I hope my objection to this erection of Waldon Telecom's antennae will be logged.

Yours sincerely

Carole MacLeod
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